## **Sharon O'Reilly**

From: Steve Davies

Sent:18 July 2020 12:52To:DevelopmentControlCc:James Sanderson

**Subject:** Plan/2020/0568 Goldsworth road development

## Dear Sir/madam,

I would like to object to the proposed development of Goldsworth Road. Having up to 41 storey building in this area is quite inappropriate.

The amount of parking invisaged is also inadequate for the number of flats intended. I agree with Mr Mohammad Ali in the Woking News & Mail that this plan should be rejected. I am sure some other councillors in Woking also object to the redevelopment.

The maximum number of floors should be much lower e.g. six as there are offices in this area of only 4 or 5 storeys. Also there should be more parking included and the housing should be for more two and three bedroom properties.

Also at present there is the Woking athletics club in that area. What alternative accommodation is being provided for the club?

Yours sincerely
Mr Steve Davies
22 Hamble Walk,
Woking
Surrey
Gu21 3pr